
Dear Senate Housing Committee and Senator Shelia Fagan, 
 
I personally feel SB 10 is a desperate and hurtful move to the city of Portland. It will crush our 
communities and not address affordable living.  
I would like to see the numerous apartments and condos that have already been built, 
be inhabited by people of our city before something like SB 10 is approved. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
Best of luck to you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Greg Odell 
 


